
New COVID Practices 
 

With the widespread availability of COVID 

vaccinations and declining cases in our 

region, we are beginning to change how we 

spend Sunday mornings. We once again 

have some limited congregational singing 

for those who have been vaccinated, we are 

going to be able to share announcements 

and prayer requests during the worship 

service, and we are having fellowship time 

outside. You all have done some amazing 

work at being flexible as we have navigated 

this challenge and I know that flexibility will 

remain with us as we grow into this new 

phase of responding to the pandemic. We 

will continue to stream the worship service 

for those who wish to continue connecting 

with us that way. 


